From: Rodger Mordue

To: Chloe Senior

Subject: County Council composition
Date: February 18, 2021 11:28:44 AM
Chloe,

Please be advised that Blandford-Blenheim Council passed the following resolution at their February
17, 2021 Council meeting:

Be it hereby resolved that the correspondence from the Town of Ingersoll be
received; and,

Whereas the Council of the Township of Blandford-Blenheim believes that the current
composition of Oxford County Council provides a forum whereby each member holds
equal importance and is afforded the opportunity to contribute equally and

meaningfully to the business that benefits all of the residents of the County of Oxford;

Be It Resolved That the Council of the Township of Blandford-Blenheim re-affirm its
position that the current status quo at County Council be maintained.

Rodger Mordue
CAO/Clerk
Township of Blandford-Blenheim
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